


June 30, 2025
Letter of Intent for Planned Development — 669 Lake Havasu Avenue

Page 2 of 2

Other items of note:

o Traffic impact to adjacent streets is greatly reduced compared to previous property uses
that were open to the public. This reduced traffic impact has been acknowledged by LHC
Pubic Works.

* Existing onsite paving and permeable surfaces are intended to remain as is. No change to
existing stormwater management.

e A concrete apron will be installed as a transition from alley paving to the gated delivery
entrance.

e Adequate paved parking is available on site to meet the intended use. A new handicap
accessible parking space with access aisle is proposed close to the building main
entrance.

e The existing primary driveway entrance from Lake Havasu Avenue will remain open.
Secondary access from the Alley and Lake Havasu Avenue will be gated.

® A new secondary driveway from Lake Havasu Avenue will be constructed (per current
LHC requirements) to replace an older style asphalt entrance.

e The required 10°-0” landscape setback will be maintained between the property line and
proposed screen wall along Industrial Boulevard and Lake Havasu Avenue. Street trees
and shrubs to be provided per LHC requirements.

The outlined improvements above and captured by the proposed General Development Plan, are
intended to be a welcome upgrade that enhances the overall appearance of the site.

Please do not hesitate to contact my office with any questions or concerns regarding this request.

aul R. Lehr,
President
Lehr Architecture, Inc.

, Architect





